MRs. C. H. KILLIAN
110 ORENDA DRIVE
ROCHESTER 22, NEW YORK

Jenuary 4, 1963

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your Christmas card and for your expression
of sympathy over my husband's death.

I noted your inquiry about his line of ancestry back to
Andreas Killian, and marked your card as one to be replied
to. I have just looked up my old list and typed a copy
for you, which I was glad to do.

I have added the names of our children and grandchildren.
Not that I imagine you are trying to keep a record of any
generations later than your own except in your own branch.
I only thought they mignt be of passing interest. You

may remember our daughter Margaret who visited North
Carolina with us in 1952. George is the son who lives here
in Rochester only a half mile from me, The oldest son and
his family live in Houston, Texas. There are now 45
greatgrandchildren of Cledus's father James, Generation 6.
Only one sister and one brother of Cletus's are still
living, both in Mjesouri. They visited us here in 1961,

My dsughter Margaret lives in Brooklyn N.Y. They visited
us here in 1960 and 1ast-November they spent a week with
me.

Best wishes to you for the new year.

Sincerely,

\



